
31st March 2020 

 

Trade Notice 

 

Re: Capitaine Dampier 159N Blank Sailing 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise the Capitaine Dampier 158S has experienced some 

mechanical difficulties and is currently sitting in Suva awaiting spare parts.   

Due to the Covid-19 situation and travel restrictions we are unable to fly in a replacement part, 

however have spares available on the Dampier’s sister ship, Capitaine Tasman which is scheduled to 

arrive Suva 3rd April.  

In lieu of above the following arrangements will take place; 

• All Tauranga cargo booked on Capitaine Dampier 159N will be now load on the Capitaine 
Tasman 026N ETD Tauranga 14th April 2020. 

• The Southern Lily 471N will perform her scheduled voyage into Nuku’alofa, Pago Pago and 
Apia then proceed to Suva and Lautoka. Some cargo ex Auckland to Fiji booked for the 
Capitaine Dampier will load on the Southern Lily. 

• Any remaining cargo ex Auckland, booked for the Capitaine Dampier v 159, that does not 
load on the Southern Lily will load on the Capitaine Tasman v26n. 

• We will be issuing updated and forwarded schedules within 1st April 2020 
 

Please find Fiji scheduled dates as below; 

Vessel Voy. Tauranga Auckland Suva Lautoka 

Southern Lily  471 - 03-05/04 18-19/04 20-20/04 

Capitaine Tasman 026 09-10/04 11-12/04 17-18/04 19-19/04 

 

Due to the unexpected issues with Capitaine Dampier 158S, we will now have voyage 159N as the 

bank sailing instead of the previously advised Capitaine Dampier 160N. 

PFL will continually review our schedule during these trying times and undertake to revert any 

further updates as required. 

Thank you in advance for all your support and understanding, should you have any points of clarity 

please don’t hesitate to contact your regional Customer Service Team. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com  

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

